Brooks, David K., EMNRD

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 9:52 AM

To: 'famesbruc@aol.com'

Cc: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Subject: RE: Northwest State Waterflood Application
Dear Jim

| forwarded the email we received from BLM to you because it did not show a copy to you and they have often sent
communications to us without sharing them with the parties to the cases to which they pertain. | have not studied the
case, and ! do not know the nature of BLM’s involvement. However, | will not continue it on my own motion. If BLM
enters an appearance and requests a continuance, which | doubt they will, | will address that when it happens.

David

From: jamesbruc@aol.com [mailto:jamesbruc@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 9:28 AM

To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD

Subject: Re: Northwest State Waterflood Application

David: | sent the BLM and OCD-Artesia the application and C-108 on 10/7 by certified mail, and then received an
updated C-108 from the client and sent that to the same offices last week so they would have all pertinent data.

I'd note that Wesley requested the data, and | sent it to him, but the BLM is not one of the parties Lime Rock is required to
give notice to (it is not a surface owner where the injection wells are located, and the offset operators or WiO's of federal
leases were properly notified).

| want to put the case on this week, but | have no problem with the BLM filing a letter entry of appearnce to preserve its
rights.

Jim

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD, EMNRD <david.brooks@state.nm.us>
To: jamesbruc <jamesbruc@aol.com>

Sent: Tue, Oct 26, 2010 8:45 am

Subject: FW: Northwest State Waterflood Application

FYI

————— Original Message-----

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Monday, October 25, 2010 4:38 PM

To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD

Cc: Wesley Ingram@blm.gov

Subject: FW: Northwest State Waterflood Application

David - I don't -know the answer to this one.



From: Wesley Ingram@blm.gov [mailto:Wesley Ingram@blm.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2010 4:10 PM -
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Subject: Re: Northwest State Waterflood Application

Will,
We received the documentation from James Bruce today - 10/25/2010

The letter has an October 7th date on it and requested comments by
October '
21st.

I am not sure we will have time to review it by the hearing on Thursday.
What are the options?

Thanks, Wesley
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